
 
 
 
 

TO: Residents 

RE: SEVERE SNOW STORM POLICY 
Not all information contained in this document will pertain to your property. 

When access throughout the metro area is severely impacted, our snow vendors will 
experience issues going from one property to another. Once at a property, continuous 
snow fall and winds will negate most of the removal efforts. 

Our vendors will do their best to keep up. For our private drive properties, we will get 
plows in to open drive lanes as soon as conditions allow. All properties will see 
additional services to ensure walks and drive lanes are cleared as soon as possible. 

For our residents that need access to public streets, your HOA does not plow nor 
provide services for public streets. This service is provided by the municipality in which 
you resided. Contact your local public works department for updates regarding their 
public street plowing policy.  

Thank you for your patience, and please, if possible, stay home. Let the crews have 
time and space to do their jobs. 

SAFTETY ISSUES: Please notify us about any safety issues immediately! 

 
Managing Agent 
 
Tony Lemberger 
303-979-1472 
rockymtmgt@aol.com 
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